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On May 5th the Lancaster Firefighter's Association will  be hosting it's first annual All-You-Can-Eat Spaghetti Dinner at our Headquarters at 1055 Main Street.  Bring the whole family out for a stress-free evening of family dining, meet your local firefighters, and tour our station.  Doors open at 1pm and we will be serving until 5pm.  Tickets are only $5.00 for adults 12 and up and $3.00 for kids 11 and under.  To purchase tickets, please call our office at (978) 365-3502, or send an e-mail request to sgranger@lancasterfire.net.  We hope to see you there!
